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April 2 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Arrangements for HAST schools from April 20th 2020. 

From Monday 20th April, there will be two Local Area school ‘Hub’ schools. These will be 

Toddington St George and Ramsay Manor. All children attending these sites will have 

teaching staff they know (with DBS clearance in place), first aid and safeguarding support. 

The schools sending these children will have forwarded the necessary details to ensure 

children’s safety.  

Toddington St George will welcome key worker and vulnerable children from 

Eversholt and Chalton schools. 

Harlington Lower and Sundon Lower children are attending Ramsay Manor 

school. 

 

Parkfields Middle School children will have attended the Easter enrichment at 

Toddington St George, but will be back in their own school (i.e. at Parkfields) from 

Monday 20 April.  
Please note some schools may not need to send any children as they have no children requiring this support. 

 

School times at Toddington St George will be  

8.55-3.20pm        Years N R Yr.1   

8.55-3.30pm        Years 2,3 and 4    

 

Please come to the Manor Road entrance on April 20th if you do not know the school. 

(Toddington St George, Manor Road, LU5 6AJ  01525 872360). 

 

What to bring  

 Please bring a packed lunch, a water bottle, snacks and PE kit. 

 Uniform to be worn please 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child/children at Toddington St. George, 

Jane Spencer  

Headteacher 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/

